Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
The Florida Board of Professional Engineers announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: January 31, 2019, 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.
PLACE: Valencia College – East Campus, 701 North Econlockhatchee Trail, Building 6 - Gymnasium, Orlando, Florida 32825.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: this is an amended notice for notice 21431779 that was published on January 23, 2019. The time and location has been provided in this amended notice.

This meeting is to discuss, debate, and identify existing regulations that can be targeted for reduction or elimination. No votes will be taken at this meeting.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Rebecca Sammons, rsammons@fbpe.org.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Rebecca Sammons, rsammons@fbpe.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: Rebecca Sammons, rsammons@fbpe.org.
